
Meeting Date: 2017.02.14 (February)

The American Legion Brown-Guest Post 30 met on Feb 14, 2017 at the Road House Diner at 6pm. 
Attending the meeting were the Commander, Judge Advocate, Web Master, Financial Officer and 
historian, along with 1 other member and 2 guests. Prayer was lead by Officer Stephanie Griffin. 
Commander Don Karasek presented the flags and lead the Pledge of Allegiance and the Preamble.

The minutes for the Jan 10,2017 meeting was read by Office Stephanie Griffin. Officer Keith Brown 
moved the minutes be accepted and member Darrell Mischka seconded it. The motion was passed. 
Officer Keith Brown moved the amendment be accepted and member Thadius Jones seconded it. The 
motion passed.

The financial report was read by Financial Officer Stephanie Griffin. Officer Keith Brown donated 
$40.00 to our post. Officer Keith Brown moved the financial report be accepted and member Darrell 
Mischka seconded it. The motion was passed.

The financial report was read by Financial Officer Stephanie Griffin. Officer Keith Brown donated $ 
40.00 to our post. Officer Keith Brown moved the financial report be accepted and member Darrell 
Mischka seconded it. The motion was passed.

Old business was discussed. The new signs that were donated by Officer Keith Brown were presented 
and displayed in the Road House windows.

New Business was discussed. Officer Stephanie Griffin said she spoke to Kevin Marshall, Gregg 
County VA Rep who is USN retired regarding claims that are not being answered by the VA. He said he
would be happy to talk to any vet and his phone number is: 903-237-2674.

The meeting ended and prayer was lead by Officer Stephanie Griffin and dinner was served.


